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Research Analysis 

 

SB 774 deletes the fee of $50 associated with an application to establish or operate a residential 

care home and authorizes the State Board of Health to adopt rules setting a fee not to exceed $10 

per bed or $500. The bill also requires a home proposing new construction or a major renovation 

submit construction plans in advance to the State Department of Health for review. The 

department is authorized to assess a fee for the review in an amount not to exceed 0.15% or 

$25,000, whichever is least, of the total construction cost. 

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 774 is estimated by the Oklahoma Department of Health to have a positive fiscal impact of 

approximately $20,000. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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